
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

July 2025 

Pleasant Manor Post 

 July 
Highlights! 

 

Canada Day 
July 1st 

 
Music with 

Mendelt 
July 3rd  

 
Music with 

Molly 
July 5th   

 
Marble Slab Ice 

Cream and 
John Pebble 

Music 
July 15th 

 
Niagara Serve 

Project  
July 15th - 16th  

 
Music with 
Germaine 
July 16th  

 
BBQ Lunch! 

July 23rd 
 
 

Heritage Place Newsletter 

 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 
For much of the month of July, the lectionary focuses on the New Testament book of 
Colossians. In it we find the beautiful song of Christ, a hymn of sorts that describes 
the nature and character of Jesus. The very first line is, “Christ is the visible image of 
the invisible God.” (1:15) What an incredible statement! There are so many 
caricatures of God: angry, distant, vindictive. Yet, what we see in Jesus is not that at 
all. Rather we see in Jesus the God who creates, loves, extends mercy and grace, 
and above, one who wants to be known by us. The last line summarizes it this way: 
“He made peace with everything in heaven and on earth by means of Christ’s blood 
on the cross.” (1:20) May that crucial word guide us through this month: God is God 
of Peace. 
 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

 

Happy July Birthday To... 
 

Kay McLean - July 18 

We are excited to have the Marble Slab Ice Cream Truck 
here again at Pleasant Manor on Tuesday, July 15th!   
 
Recreation staff will take orders and there will be an ice cream 
social in the afternoon. Here are the flavours available: 
Chocolate, Vanilla, Cotton Candy, Strawberry, Cheesecake, 
Peanut Butter and Vegan Vanilla. 
 

“Summer 

means 

happy 

times and 

good 

sunshine” 

~ Brian 

Wilson 

Niagara Serve Project  
 

Each summer, the Niagara Serve Project hosts youth from all over Ontario, who come to 

the Niagara region because they want to share Christian compassion by serving others. 

The young people expect nothing in return; in fact, they pay for the opportunity to 

participate in this week-long mission trip. 
 

We are delighted that a group of the Serve Project students will be coming to Pleasant 

Manor on July 15th and 16th. Creative and interactive times are being planned for our 

tenants and residents to connect with the youth.   
 

Let us pray for God’s blessing on the many young people and leaders who will take part 

in this mission trip and let us look forward to enthusiastically welcoming a group of them 

in July!         

 
 

Radiant Care Social Media 
You can follow Radiant Care on 
social media on Facebook and 

Instagram!  

BBQ Lunch Day 
 

We’re excited to announce a special BBQ lunch on Wednesday, July 23rd! 

Residents are welcome to invite one family member to join them for this 

delicious summer meal. There will be a $6.00 charge for each guest. 

To help us plan accordingly, please have your guest RSVP with Chelsea in 

advance so we can ensure we have enough food and seating for everyone. 

Lunch can be enjoyed in the courtyard, the Sunshine Room, or in the 

resident’s room, depending on your preference. We look forward to a warm 

afternoon of good food and great company! 

 

 

Resident Based Activities 
 

Each month, we highlight a special activity inspired by a resident’s personal history 
and interests.  
 
In May, we enjoyed a fascinating slideshow presentation showcasing one resident’s 
unforgettable trip to Africa. This month, we’re turning our attention to a resident’s love 
of baking, featuring their cherished butter tart and shortbread recipes in a deliciously 
nostalgic program. 

Do you have a recipe, travel story, poem, or photos you’d like to share? We’d love to 
hear from you and share!  

Please reach out to the Recreation Department to get involved. 



  
 
 
 
 
  

 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

July 2025 

Pleasant Manor Post 

July 
Highlights 

 

Canada Day  
July 1st 

 

Canadian Ice 
Cream Sundaes  

July 2nd  
  

Music with 
Mendelt 
July 3rd 

 
Bus Trip - 

Watering Can 
July 9th 

 
Marble Slab Ice 

Cream Truck 
July 15 

 
BBQ Lunch - 
Garden Court 

Gazebo 
July 24 

 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 
For much of the month of July, the lectionary focuses on the New Testament book of 
Colossians. In it we find the beautiful song of Christ, a hymn of sorts that describes 
the nature and character of Jesus. The very first line is, “Christ is the visible image of 
the invisible God.” (1:15) What an incredible statement! There are so many 
caricatures of God: angry, distant, vindictive. Yet, what we see in Jesus is not that at 
all. Rather we see in Jesus the God who creates, loves, extends mercy and grace, 
and above, one who wants to be known by us. The last line summarizes it this way: 
“He made peace with everything in heaven and on earth by means of Christ’s blood 
on the cross.” (1:20) May that crucial word guide us through this month: God is God 
of Peace. 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

 

A Happy July Birthday To…  

o Hielke DeJong - 2nd  

o Albert Warkentin - 2nd  

o Dorothy Prickett - 3rd  

o Anne Marie Enns - 4th  

o Eleanor Wiebe - 4th  

o Margaret Janzen - 4th  

o Elaine Publicover - 8th  

o Henry Wiens - 15th  

o Janet Dyck - 16th  

o Susan McWilliams - 18th  

o Martin Okum - 18th  

o Lorraine May - 19th  

o Linda Wichert - 24th  

o Victor Dyck - 25th  

o Erna Braun - 26th  

o Jacob Regier - 27th  

o Gisela Rempel - 27th  

o Mileva Necakov - 28th  

o Frida Schulz - 28th  

o Johannes Wiens - 31st  

Bus Trip to The Watering 
Can for Lunch and 

Shopping! 
 

Sign-up sheets to join us on our trip to 
the Watering Can on Wednesday, 
July 9th are posted in the CV Link.  

See the posters on the bulletin boards for 
more information regarding the trip. 

We’re excited to welcome back the Marble Slab Ice Cream 

Truck to Pleasant Manor on Tuesday, July 15! Tenants are 
invited to stop by for a free ice cream treat between 
1pm and 4pm located just outside the main office. 

 
A variety of delicious flavors will be available, including: 

Chocolate, Vanilla, Cotton Candy, Strawberry, Cheesecake, 

Peanut Butter and Vegan Vanilla. 
Come cool off with a sweet treat; 

-  we look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Niagara Serve Project  
 

Each summer, the Niagara Serve Project hosts youth from all over Ontario, 
who come to the Niagara region because they want to share Christian 
compassion by serving others. The young people expect nothing in return; 
in fact, they pay for the opportunity to participate in this week-long mission 
trip. 
 
We are delighted that a group of the Serve Project students will be coming 
to Pleasant Manor on July 15th and 16th. Creative and interactive times 
are being planned for our tenants and residents to connect with the youth.   
 
Let us pray for God’s blessing on the many young people and leaders who 
will take part in this mission trip and let us look forward to enthusiastically 
welcoming a group of them in July!         

 
 

“Summer

time is 

always 

the best 

of what 

might be” 

~ Charles 

Bowden 

BBQ Lunch and Music 
Join us on Thursday, July 24th from 

12pm - 1pm at the  

Garden Court Gazebo 

for a summer BBQ 
and special live music. 

Enjoy a delicious BBQ lunch featuring 
your choice of a hot dog or 

hamburger, chips and a refreshing 
drink 

All for just $6.00! 
 

Not hungry? No problem!  
Come relax and enjoy the great music  

- no meal purchase required.  
We hope to see you there! 

 

Dog Therapy Visits! Get ready for some 

tail-wagging fun - Charlie the golden 

retriever will be visiting with his owner, 

Christina! Stop by the Arborview Lounge 

for a chance to meet this friendly pup and 

brighten your day. 
 

Check the activity calendar for 

specific dates and times.  

Don’t miss out on the cuddles and smiles 

- Charlie can’t wait to see you! 

 


